VISVA-BHARATI



NOTIFICATION

The Executive Council of the university in its meeting dated 14.12.2021 approved the participation of the university in the Central University Entrance Test to be conducted by National Testing Agency for admission to Undergraduate Programmes from the academic session 2022-2023. The existing system of numbers of seats earmarked for students of the two schools of the university namely Patha Bhavana and Siksha Satra shall continue, however, these students will have to appear in the CUET also.

No.Aca/ 602/2021-2022

Santiniketan

Date: 1st April, 2022

Registrar Visva-Bahrati

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:

- 1. All Directors/Principals of Bhavanas/Heads of Departments/Centres
- 2. Dean of Students Welfare, Visva-Bharati
- 3. Proctor, Visva-Bharati
- 4. Co-ordinator, Admission Co-ordination Cell, Visva-Bharati
- 5. Confidential Secretary to Vice-Chancellor
- 6. P.A. To Registrar
- 7. University Webmaster: to upload it in the university website